
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE 
NEW WATER SOURCE OPEN HOUSE 

Wednesday, September 15, 2021 
 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

Grande Reserve Elementary School 
3142 Grande Trail, Yorkville, Illinois 60560 

 
Mayor Purcell, City Council, and City staff will be attending the New Water Source Open 
House on September 15, 2021, at the Grande Reserve Elementary School located at 3142 
Grande Trail, Yorkville, Illinois 60560.  
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